Lt. Col. Bernie Bierman, Naval Aviation Pre-Flight School, Iowa City, Iowa.

Dear Colonal Bernie:

I saw your devastating attack Saturday and would have gone down to your dressing room to have said helle to you, but I knew that the game was finished rather late and you had so many details to handle that I did not bother you.

However, I want to congratulate you on the fine group that you have assembled, and I am sure that if the performance Saturday is any evidence of your bringing them along to meet the different objectives at the proper time that you will be ready for all of them.

Here's wishing you lets of luck!

With kindest personal regards, I am'

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH